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March 15, 2024 
 
 
 
To: Mr. Rogers Jr. 
 
Ref: 15 N Stricker St. 
 
 
Dear Mr. Rogers Jr., 
 
The Franklin Square Community Association and members are pleased to provide this letter of 
support for the residential conversion of the above reference address from a single-family 
dwelling into a four-unit dwelling.  
 
We are fortunate to have developers who care and want to invest in  
our community. 

Thank you for your consideration and continued support within our community.  
 
If additional information is required, please contact Edith Gilliard-Canty at 410-462-2133 or  
egilliard1@verizon.net 
 

Sincerely, 

Edith Gilliard-Canty 

Edith Gilliard-Canty, President 

 
 
 
 
 


